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International Representative, Libertarian National Committee

This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative since the LNC meeting in Reno in February 2020 to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  I gave an address at the annual European Students For Liberty LibertyCon event in Madrid, Spain on Mar. 6.  During my time in Madrid, I was able to chat with a few representatives of libertarian parties from other countries.  Much of the discussion involved prospective government responses to the possibility of a coronavirus pandemic.
2)  The Liberty International conference in Medellin, Colombia at which I was scheduled to speak has been rescheduled from August 2020 to January 2021.  However, based upon information I have received, I consider it likely that it will be rescheduled again.  
3)  The International Alliance of Libertarian Parties (IALP) has scheduled a meeting in Cardiff, Wales on Oct. 3.  I shall participate if I am able to do so.    
